FREEDOMPRO]JECT

ACADEMY

We have been very privileged and honored with an opportunity to

partner with FreedomProject Academy out of Appleton, Wisconsin to
help us develop a virtual, on-site high school for the 2023-24 school
year. Through the virtual classroom environment, we are able to bring
a learning experience to high school students that is both unique and
versatile, while still providing high academic standards and spiritual
integrity which has become synonymous with Tri-County Christian
School. Please join us at our Tri-County Christian School Open House
on February 7th to learn more about this exciting opportunity.

Bring this flyer with you to the open house to enter our raffle for a $20 gift card!



